Dear Mr. Brandon White,
Ocean Seven Freighters management and staff would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a merry Christmas and a happy new year during this festive season. This festive season is a time to remember the friends, customers and business associates who have helped our freight business be where it is today. Your loyalty has been undeniable and priceless, we ask the Lord to multiply your blessings so we may do business some more in the next year.
It has been a pleasure doing business with you throughout this year and we believe that next year will not be any different. The management believes in our core value: “customer satisfaction and prompt delivery of services”. As we embark on the journey that is the coming year we again thank you and send our best wishes. May the New Year come filled with happiness and the success you deserve.
Happy Holidays!
Ocean Seven Freighters
